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  The Book of Nero 7 Wally Wang,2006 A guide to
using Nero Ultra 7 to burn music and data CDs and
to copy DVDs describes the various features of the
CD and DVD burning software and offers a task-
oriented, step-by-step approach that takes users
through the process of using Nero for various ta
  King of the Seven Climes ,2021-02-01 The title
of the King of the Seven Climes, used by Khusro I
in the sixth century CE, suggests the most
ambitious imperial vision that one would find in
the literary tradition of the ancient Iranian
world. Taking this as a point of departure, the
present book aims to be a survey of the dynasties
and rulers who thought of going beyond their own
surroundings to forge larger polities within the
Iranian realm.
  The Encyclopedia of Epic Films Constantine
Santas,James M. Wilson,Maria Colavito,Djoymi
Baker,2014-03-21 Soon after film came into
existence, the term epic was used to describe
productions that were lengthy, spectacular, live
with action, and often filmed in exotic locales
with large casts and staggering budgets. The
effort and extravagance needed to mount an epic
film paid off handsomely at the box office, for
the genre became an immediate favorite with
audiences. Epic films survived the tribulations of
two world wars and the Depression and have
retained the basic characteristics of size and
glamour for more than a hundred years. Length was,
and still is, one of the traits of the epic,
though monolithic three- to four-hour spectacles
like Gone with the Wind (1939) and Lawrence of
Arabia (1962) have been replaced today by such
franchises as the Harry Potter films and the Lord
of the Rings trilogy. Although the form has
evolved during many decades of existence, its
central elements have been retained, refined, and
modernized to suit the tastes of every new
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generation. The Encyclopedia of Epic Films
identifies, describes, and analyzes those films
that meet the criteria of the epic—sweeping drama,
panoramic landscapes, lengthy adventure sequences,
and, in many cases, casts of thousands. This
volume looks at the wide variety of epics produced
over the last century—from the silent spectacles
of D. W. Griffith and biblical melodramas of Cecil
B. DeMille to the historical dramas of David Lean
and rollercoaster thrillers of Steven Spielberg.
Each entry contains: Major personnel behind the
camera, including directors and screenwriters Cast
and character listings Plot summary Analysis
Academy Award wins and nominations DVD and Blu-ray
availability Resources for further study This
volume also includes appendixes of foreign epics,
superhero spectaculars, and epics produced for
television, along with a list of all the directors
in the book. Despite a lack of overall critical
recognition and respect as a genre, the epic
remains a favorite of audiences, and this book
pays homage to a form of mass entertainment that
continues to fill movie theaters. The Encyclopedia
of Epic Films will be of interest to academics and
scholars, as well as any fan of films made on a
grand scale.
  Angelina Jolie - The Lightning Star C. Duthel,
  Responses to Oliver Stone’s Alexander Paul
Cartledge,Fiona Rose Greenland,2010-01-20 The
charismatic Alexander the Great of Macedon
(356–323 B.C.E.) was one of the most successful
military commanders in history, conquering Asia
Minor, Egypt, Persia, central Asia, and the lands
beyond as far as Pakistan and India. Alexander has
been, over the course of two millennia since his
death at the age of thirty-two, the central figure
in histories, legends, songs, novels, biographies,
and, most recently, films. In 2004 director Oliver
Stone’s epic film Alexander generated a renewed
interest in Alexander the Great and his
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companions, surroundings, and accomplishments, but
the critical response to the film offers a
fascinating lesson in the contentious dialogue
between historiography and modern entertainment.
This volume brings together an intriguing mix of
leading scholars in Macedonian and Greek history,
Persian culture, film studies, classical
literature, and archaeology—including some who
were advisors for the film—and includes an
afterword by Oliver Stone discussing the
challenges he faced in putting Alexander’s life on
the big screen. The contributors scrutinize
Stone’s project from its inception and design to
its production and reception, considering such
questions as: Can a film about Alexander (and
similar figures from history) be both entertaining
and historically sound? How do the goals of
screenwriters and directors differ from those of
historians? How do Alexander’s personal
relationships—with his mother Olympias, his wife
Roxane, his lover Hephaistion, and others—affect
modern perceptions of Alexander? Several of the
contributors also explore reasons behind the
film’s tepid response at the box office and
subsequent controversies.
  The Prague Orgy Philip Roth,2022-09-21 In quest
of the unpublished manuscript of a martyred
Yiddish writer, the American novelist Nathan
Zuckerman travels to Soviet-occupied Prague in the
mid-1970s. There, in a nation straightjacketed by
totalitarian Communism, he discovers a literary
predicament, marked by institutionalized
oppression, that is rather different from his own.
He also discovers, among the oppressed writers
with whom he quickly becomes embroiled in a series
of bizarre and poignant adventures, an appealingly
perverse kind of heroism. The Prague Orgy,
consisting of entries from protagonist Nathan
Zuckerman's notebooks recording his sojourn among
these outcast artists, completes the trilogy and
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epilogue Zuckerman bound. It provides a startling
ending to Roth's intricately designed magnum opus
on the unforeseen consequences of art. This
Vintage edition is the first paperback publication
of the epilogue.
  The Ancient Greeks For Dummies Stephen
Batchelor,2011-02-15 The civilisation of the
Ancient Greeks has been immensely influential on
the language, politics, educational systems,
philosophy, science and arts of Western culture.
As well as instigating itself as the birthplace of
the Olympics, Ancient Greece is famous for its
literature, philosophy, mythology and the
beautiful architecture- to which thousands of
tourists flock every year. This entertaining guide
introduces readers to the amazing world of the
Ancient Greeks. It offers a complete rundown of
Greek history alongside fascinating insights into
daily life in Ancient Greece and a captivating
overview of Greek mythology. Readers will discover
how this ancient culture came to be the
cornerstone of Western civilisation and the
enormous influence it has had on our language,
politics, education, philosophy, science, arts and
sport. The history of Ancient Greece remains a
wide topic of interest, particularly renowned for
its influential and diverse culture This basic
guide will allow greater access to this vibrant
area of study, and provide a distinct and light-
hearted approach to this vast area history Covers
dozens of topics, including; the early
civilisations, war & fighting, home & family, day-
to-day life and much, much more! About the author
Steve Batchelor is a lecturer in Classics at
Richmond College and has been teaching ancient
history for 10 years. He has written reviews for
various publications, including History Today, and
he has also been involved in running guided
historical tours of Greece.
  Alexander the Great Aubrey De Vere,1874
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  Hypereides Hyperides,David Whitehead,2000
Professor Whitehead has provided a new translation
of the five surviving forensic speeches of the
Athenian lawyer-politician Hypereides (390/89-322
BC). Hypereides' importance lies not only in his
speeches, but also in his centrality in the
political life of ancient Athens, as a
contemporary of Demosthenes, and one of the
canonical Ten Attic Orators. This book, which
includes a general introduction and lavish
historical and literary commentary, represents the
first complete collection of Hypereides' works in
any language.
  Fictional television and American politics Jack
Holland,2019-07-19 This book explores the
relationship between fictional television and
American world politics in the period from 9/11
through to the presidency of Donald J. Trump. This
period comprises a second golden age for fictional
TV. The book therefore explores some of the best
TV of all time across two decades of heightened
political controversy.
  The Anatomy Lesson Philip Roth,2022-09-21 At
forty, the writer Nathan Zuckerman comes down with
a mysterious affliction—pure pain, beginning in
his neck and shoulders, invading his torso, and
taking possession of his spirit. Zuckerman, whose
work was his life, is unable to write a line. Now
his work is trekking from one doctor to another,
but none can find a cause for the pain and nobody
can assuage it. Zuckerman himself wonders if the
pain can have been caused by his own books. And
while he is wondering, his dependence on
painkillers grows into an addiction to vodka,
marijuana, and Percodan. The Anatomy Lesson is a
great comedy of illness written in what the
English critic Hermione Lee has described as a
manner at once ... brash and thoughtful ...
lyrical and wry, which projects through comic
expostulations and confessions...a knowing, humane
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authority. The third volume of the trilogy and
epilogue Zuckerman Bound, The Anatomy Lesson
provides some of the funniest scenes in all of
Roth's fiction as well as some of the fiercest.
  The Greek and Persian Wars 499–386 BC Philip de
Souza,2014-06-06 This book covers one of the
defining periods of European history. The series
of wars between the Classical Greeks and the
Persian Empire produced the famous battles of
Marathon, Thermopylae and Salamis, as well as an
ill-fated attempt to overthrow the Persian king in
400 BC, which helped to inspire the conquests of
Alexander the Great.To tell the story of these
momentous events, of the lives of great men and
women, of the societies and cultures that produced
them, and to explain how and why they came into
conflict was the aim of Herodotus, 'the Father of
History', whose account of the wars is our
principal source and the first book to be called a
'history'.
  Alexander the Great Ian Worthington,2003 This
exciting new volume includes a selection of the
most significant and representative published
articles and chapters about Alexander and covers
all the main areas of debate and discussion in
Alexander scholarship.
  Music in the Baroque (Western Music in Context:
A Norton History) Wendy Heller,2014 Companion to
Music in the baroque.
  Daniel John F. Walvoord,1989 A detailed,
systematic analysis of the book of Daniel with
emphasis on studying and refuting non-biblical
views.
  The War That Killed Achilles Caroline
Alexander,2009-10-15 Spectacular and constantly
surprising. -Ken Burns Written with the authority
of a scholar and the vigor of a bestselling
narrative historian, The War That Killed Achilles
is a superb and utterly timely presentation of one
of the timeless stories of Western civilization.
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As she did in The Endurance and The Bounty, New
York Times bestselling author Caroline Alexander
has taken apart a narrative we think we know and
put it back together in a way that lets us see its
true power. In the process, she reveals the
intended theme of Homer's masterwork-the tragic
lessons of war and its enduring devastation.
  Medea James J. Clauss,Sarah Iles
Johnston,1997-01-12 The figure of Medea has
inspired artists in all fields throughout the
centuries. This work examines the major
representations of Medea in myth, art, and ancient
and contemporary literature, as well as the
philosophical, psychological and cultural
questions these portrayals raise.
  Alexander the Great Ian Worthington,2014-07-10
Alexander the Great conquered territories on a
superhuman scale and established an empire that
stretched from Greece to India. He spread Greek
culture and education throughout his empire, and
was worshipped as a living god by many of his
subjects. But how great is a leader responsible
for the deaths on tens of thousands of people? A
ruler who prefers constant warring to
administering the peace? A man who believed he was
a god, who murdered his friends, and recklessly
put his soldiers lives at risk? Ian Worthington
delves into Alexander's successes and failures,
his paranoia, the murders he engineered, his
megalomania, and his constant drinking. It
presents a king corrupted by power and who, for
his own personal ends, sacrificed the empire his
father had fought to establish.
  Music in the Nineteenth Century Walter
Frisch,2013 Nineteenth-century music in its
cultural, social, and intellectual contexts. Music
in the Nineteenth Century examines the period from
the Congress of Vienna in 1815 to the advent of
Modernism in the 1890s. Frisch traces a complex
web of relationships involving composers,
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performers, publishers, notated scores, oral
traditions, audiences, institutions, cities, and
nations. The book's central themes include middle-
class involvement in music, the rich but elusive
concept of Romanticism, the cult of virtuosity,
and the ever-changing balance between musical and
commercial interests. The final chapter considers
the sound world of nineteenth-century music as
captured by contemporary witnesses and early
recordings. Western Music in Context: A Norton
History comprises six volumes of moderate length,
each written in an engaging style by a recognized
expert. Authoritative and current, the series
examines music in the broadest sense--as sounds
notated, performed, and heard--focusing not only
on composers and works, but also on broader social
and intellectual currents.
  Conditioning Democratization Ridvan
Peshkopia,2015-03 This book analyzes the effects
of European Union membership conditionality on
institutional reforms in Eastern Europe, building
on concrete examples from four sectors in Albania
and Macedonia, two postcommunist countries that
have yet to join the EU. The author discusses the
theory of consociational democracy, often
considered the key to stabilizing deeply divided
countries, and reapplies it on the international
stage to argue for how the EU can better direct
democratization.
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